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Recommendation:
Take No Action on the Less Than Statutory for tariff revision filed by Meadows Water System, LLC, in Docket UW-001928.

Discussion:
On December 8, 2000, Meadows Water System, LLC, (Meadows Water) filed for a general rate increase of $45,000 (20 percent) of annual revenue.  The company serves approximately 790 customers north of Olympia, in Thurston County.

This filing is made to recover the cost of new electronic water meters, compliance with new regulations and new office staff.  The last rate increase was effective September 1999.

Meadows Water is seeking Less Than Statutory Notice (LSN) treatment to reflect the completed installation of 800 new electronic read water meters in July of this year. 

Regulatory services staff has not completed its review of any information to support the filing and cannot provide a recommendation at this time.  Therefore, Staff recommends that the Commission Take No Action on the request for LSN treatment at this time in the tariff revision filed by Meadows Water System, LLC, in Docket UW-001928. 

